
Contact Information:   Support Address:            Sending Church: 

Phone: 51-904-922-020            Vision Baptist Missions                 Locust Grove Baptist Church 
Email: laurentoperu@gmail.com       P.O. Box 647                   Pastor Doug Horton   
    @laurentoperu                     Dawsonville, GA 30534          1202 CR 126 
                               visionmissions.com/donate           New Albany, MS 38652 

July 2025

Thank you so much for your prayers and support! The Lord 
continues to work, and people are coming to know Christ, 
being discipled, and growing in their faith! 

At Redeemer Baptist, we’ve started a new ladies’ ministry! 
On the last Saturday of each month, we gather together as 
sisters in Christ to study the Bible and deepen our faith and 
knowledge of the Lord. At our first official meeting, ten ladies 
joined us as we dove into the book of Colossians. We shared a 
wonderful time of fellowship and encouragement in the 
Word, and I’m already looking forward to our next meeting. 

At Love Baptist, our kids’ classes completed a 13-week 
discipleship program, and we celebrated their 
accomplishments with a graduation ceremony. I am proud of 
their faithfulness in attending, learning, and memorizing 
verses each week. Would you please pray for the children that 
they would continue to be faithful to church and know Jesus 
as their personal Savior?!  

We have also started English classes at the church! Although 
teaching English is not where my talent or heart lie, it is a 
great way to reach out to the surrounding area, as people 
here love to learn and practice speaking English. Ultimately, 
through these English classes, our goal is to teach them more 
about God, His Word, and that there is a church nearby that 
wants them to know Jesus. In our recent classes, I have had 
the privilege of sharing the Gospel with several young people! 
More than anything, I pray that what they learn about Him 
will stay with them far more than anything they learn in 
English.  

             God bless, 
Lauren Grant
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